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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 28th Mar—Last day 

1:15pm home time (no 

Peardrops) 

• EASTER HOLIDAY 

• 15th April—Children 

back to school 

• 19th April—Class Pho-

tos 

• 25th April—Thursday 

Club Night begins 

• 9th May—Yr1 trip to 

Barleylands 

• 21st May—Open After-

noon 3:05-3:30pm 

• 24th May—Sponsored 

Walk (TBC) 

• 24th May—Last Day 

• HALF-TERM 

• 3rd June—INSET day 

(staff training no pupils) 

• 4th June—Back to 

school 

• 7th June—KS1 swim-

ming starts (details to 

follow) 

• 7th June—Summer 

Fayre inflatables (TBC) 

• 11th June—EYFS Call 

of the Wild trip—Details 

to follow 

• 18th June—Sports Day 

PM (TBC) 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This is my final Perryfields Post of the Spring term.  The whole team would like 

to wish you a Happy Easter and look forward to seeing everyone back in 

school on Monday 15th April. 

Year 2 Tag Ruby Success!   

Again, this week we have had another sporting success.  This time, Mr Bowen 

and Mrs Newland went to Writtle College and met 12 of our Year 2 pupils to 

take part in a inter-school Tag Ruby competition.  All of the Year 2 cohort had 

been practising Tag Ruby for several weeks in their PE lessons and had all 

learnt the rules and skills required for this sport. 

This competition was against 16 other schools and we took two teams.  Once 

again I am excited to say that one of our teams came seventh and the other 

team came 1st.  Mrs Newland said that skills, passion and enthusiasm shone 

through and they showed good sportsmanship and teamwork.   

Once again, a big thank you to the Year 2 parents who made this possible by 

providing transport to and from the event and a big thank you to Mr Bowen 

who led the Tag Rugby PE sessions in school and supported on the day with 

Mrs Newland.  I hope you enjoyed the matches.  Congratulations to Harry W, 

Oscar H, Eliza, Harry M, Teddy, Bhargavi, Mila, Aaron, Ayan, Alex and Tay-

lor—FANTASTIC!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  



Dates continued…………. 

• 25th—New intake Induction 

• 27th June—Reserve Sports 

Day (TBC) 

• 2nd July—New Intake In-

duction 

• 11th July—Move Around 

Day 

• 12th July—Last KS1 swim-

ming 

• 23rd July—Last Day—half 

day school closes at 

1:15pm (no Peardrops) 

Mrs Farmer’s  

Attendance 

Award - 

Pearl Class – 

99.08% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Raffle— Yesterday the huge Easter Raffle was drawn.  

There were over 40 excellent prizes.  These went home with the chil-

dren yesterday.  A big thank you to the FIPS team, especially Mr and 

Mrs Phillips for taking the time to source such brilliant prizes.  The raffle 

alone raised £1245!!  This will go towards the new library area and new 

computers for the children. 

Reminders  

READING OVER THE HOLIDAY— Please remember to keep reading 

over the Easter holidays.  Two weeks is a long time where children can 

forget prior learning.  Reading is a life skill and the Year 1 and Year 2 

pupils will be having assessments during May and June.  

ADVENTURE ISLAND TICKETS— If you would like to purchase an 

Adventure Island Ticket at a much reduced price please email the FIPS 

team on friendsofperryfieldinfants@hotmail.com 

LOST PROPERTY— If you have lost anything over the term, please 

pop into the reception area where the lost property is located.  These 

items are not named and if they are not claimed by the end of this term 

they will be recycled.    

Have fabulous Easter holiday. 

Amanda Reid 


